Thank you so much for your message of congratulations
which reached me today. Throughout these difficult times

we have been greatly encouraged by the support of you and

your colleagues and have warmly appreciated the messages

you have sent to us.

As you say, the immediate goal now must be an end of
all hostilities in the South Atlantic. I believe that
we can now give back to the Falkland Islanders the life

which they wish to lead.

The Rt. Hon. J.M. Fraser, €H,




